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February 23, 2023

RE: 2021 & 2022 ERSC Sewer Projects
To Buzz Krohn,
Eastern Richland Sewer Corporation (ERSC) completed several projects in 2021 and 2022 to improve their sewer system.  In 2021 ERSC rehabilitated 7,759 feet of 8” vetrified clay pipe (vcp) with cured-in-place pipe (CIPP)  liner.  In 2022 ERSC completed a project to replace 672 feet of 6” vcp.  Also in 2022, ERSC hired GRW Engineering to complete a design for the replacement and upsize of 4,850 feet of interceptor sewer.
Thank you, 

Phil Peden
Engineer, ERSC 

Cc: 

      Joe Peden, President ERSC

